GAME MANAGEMENT
In the official 2016 Rule Book it is clear that the umpire has a certain path to follow when dealing with a player who is deemed to be infringing the rules.

Firstly, the gentle approach should be tried. A quiet word with the infringer is usually enough to ensure that any untoward behaviour stops.

If this is not sufficient then the following steps should be followed:
1. Caution a player: a player is advised that the behaviour specified must change.

2. Issue an official warning to a player: a player is warned that suspension will follow if the specified behaviour continues (Hand signal  20 page76)

3. Suspend a player: a player who is suspended takes no part in play for 2 minutes Hand signal 21 page 77)

4. Order a player off: a player who is ordered off takes no further part in the match (Hand signal 22 page 77)

Obviously we do not want a string of cautions or sending offs but the job of the umpire is to keep the game flowing but in a safe environment for all players.

These procedures also apply to team officials and bench players.

Please remember to consult with your fellow umpire when deciding on a course of action and follow the correct sequence of sanctions.

Away from the management of the game, it has been brought to my attention that umpires are not always dressed appropriately. We are trying to improve the way umpires are respected, so can we ensure that we look the part.  It is no longer required that you wear white but it has to be distinctive from the teams you are umpiring and since none of our clubs play in white that seems most suitable. Whatever colour can we look like umpires, please!
Ann Halliwell

County Umpire Secretary
